
PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH 

 
Notice of Public Hearing on the Proposed City Budget for Fiscal Year 2025/2026 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City Council of the City of 
Huntington Beach for the purpose of: 1) considering the City Budget for Fiscal Year 2025/2026;  
and 2) Proposed Updates to the Master Fee and Charges Schedule for the purpose of considering 
establishing and updating various user and regulatory fees and charges. The Proposed Budget 
for Fiscal Year 2025/2026 totals $553,894,387 including General Fund Expenditures of 
$298,994,172.  The public hearing is scheduled in the Huntington Beach Central Library – Lower 
Level Theater, located at 7111 Talbert Avenue, Huntington Beach, CA 92648 on Tuesday, June 
3, 2025 at 6:00 pm or as soon as possible thereafter. 
 
The public may obtain copies of the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2025/2026 and Proposed 
Master Fee and Charges Schedule from the City’s website at http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend to express their opinions for, or against, the Proposed 
Budget with written or oral comments.  Written communications to the City Council should be 
mailed to the Office of the City Clerk at the address below.  Further information may be obtained 
from the Finance Department, 2000 Main Street, Huntington Beach, CA, 92648-2702 or by 
telephone (714) 536-5630. 
 
The City of Huntington Beach endeavors to accommodate persons of handicapped status in the 
admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, city programs or activities.  The City of 
Huntington Beach is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
Dated:  May 22, 2025 City of Huntington Beach 
             May 29, 2025 By: Lisa Lane Barnes, City Clerk 
 2000 Main Street 
 Huntington Beach, CA 92648-2702 
 Telephone:  (714) 536-5227 
 http://huntingtonbeachca.gov/HBPublicComments/ 
 


